
English:  
The children will continue looking at traditional story tales. We will be 
retelling stories and the children will be creating their own traditional 
tale based around the ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ story. 

Phonics:    
This week will be exploring the ‘er’ sound spelt with a w-or. For 
example – worm and worth. We will also be recapping our 
learning from over the term. 

Maths: 
This week we will be looking at subtraction. Subtracting 
across 10, subtracting from 10 and subtracting 1 digit 
numbers from a 2 digit number. 

Action Points: 
★ The Nativity is on Tuesday 12th December, 6pm at St Stephen’s Church. We look 
forward to seeing you there. 

★ Wednesday 13th December is Christmas jumper day and Christmas lunch. 

★ Thursday 14th December is the KS1 Talent Show. 

★ Friday 15th December we will be having a class party. 

★ Have a lovely and relaxing Christmas and a Happy New Year! I look forward to seeing 
you back on Thursday 4th January 2024. 
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Homework: 
This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school 
by Tuesday please. 
There will not no homework this week!! 
Please do continue to read daily over the Christmas holidays. 
If you would like to share your news about Christmas, please do 
feel free to write about it and bring it into school in the New 
Year. Don’t forget your capital letters, finger spaces and full 
stops. 
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